OL'I'(; COLT ARCHIVE PROPERTIES LLC
P.O. BOX 1868, HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06144-1868, 860/236-6311

August 15, 2013

Mr. Brad Shepherd
110 Bushnell Plaza
Bushnell, Florida 33513

Dear Mr. Shepherd:

This letter is in reference to your request for historical documentation on Colt Single
Action Army Revolver, serial number 343421.

We regret to advise you that we are unable to locate any shipping information on this
particular firearm. Although the individual shipping record on it was evidently lost or
destroyed many years ago, the production book indicates that it was manufactured on
August 17, 1922.

As we are unable to provide you with details pertaining to the original configuration and
shipment of this firearm, there will be no charge for this request.

Thank you for contacting us and we regret that we could not be of service to you at this
time.

Sincerely,

Colt Archive Propertz?{%
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